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NOTICE TO LICENSED NEW JERSEY MOTOR VEHICLE DEALERS REGARDING 
ELECTRONIC TEMPORARY TAG REGISTRATION EVENT  

  
 

To All New and Used Vehicle Dealers: 
 
July 1st is fast approaching.  Beginning on that day you will no longer be allowed to issue 
Temporary Registration Tags (Temp Tags) using the old style paper form.  Quite a few 
motor vehicle dealers have registered in the new eTemp Tag system however, there are still 
many who have not.   
 
The New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) and its business partner NIC, USA will 
be present at the Manheim Auction in Bordentown, N.J. on May 30th and June 6th during the 
auction’s normal business hours in order to assist anyone who is having difficulty registering 
online.   
 
If you need assistance, be sure to have your dealer license number and the driver’s license 
number of one of the dealership owners/principles handy.   
 
Please note that between now and July 1, you will be able to continue issuing the old style 
paper temp tags even if you have registered your dealership in the eTemp Tag system.   
 
If you have any questions, you can contact the MVC  at 609-292-6500  x-5014 or post your 
question using the “Questions Form” found  on the NIC website at  
www.njportal.com/temptags.  
 
Don’t miss this opportunity to stop by and register. 
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